






17 March, 2003
Dear Jens,

I just wanted to write and thank you for the excellent work you did with our son PJ. My husband Pete and I feel very lucky to have caught his autism at an early age and because of your help he has already begun to improve rapidly.

The ABA training you and your staff implemented with PJ had surprisingly quick and dramatic results. He went from begrudgingly repeating a few words to imitating everything requested and a spontaneous vocabulary of about 40-50 words within two months! For the first time, he also began to initiate play with his younger brother Stephen and other children. It has brought a lot more peace to our home because with the ability to communicate, he is not as frustrated as before, screaming and tantrums are now very limited.
I especially appreciated that you went to such trouble to make all of the paperwork in English and that his training was so personalized. PJ absolutely fell in love with his teachers Tina and Linda. He always began smiling when I would mention their names at home. They were so patient and consistent with him, we couldn’t have asked for better people to work with our little boy. 

We were sad to move away from Norway but have found an organization here in the States using the same type of treatment. They were very impressed with your work and the education binder full of PJ’s information. We are looking forward to continuing his ABA training and feel that without such a great initial experience with you and your staff, we may not have continued it due to the high cost here in the U.S. We now realize however that it is worth every bit of money and PJ’s future is very bright.

Again, we can’t thank you enough and look forward to keeping in touch regarding PJ’s progress. You may give my email to anyone looking for a recommendation or with any questions about the value we have found in early intervention training.






Regards,







Kim Mance







mancefamily@go.com

